
From: Kersten, Colette 
Sent: 12/19/2012 12:23:59 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E's Response to DRA's 12/18/12 letter on PSEP 

Thanks Laura, By now you probably heard that PSEP is a "go" with some changes, 

Colette 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 12:19 PM 
To: Kersten, Colette 
Subject: FW: PG&E's Response to DRA's 12/18/12 letter on PSEP 

From 
Sent: 

Redacted 
Wednesday, December 19, 2012 12:13 PM 

To: mp1@cpuc.ca.gov; 'tas@cpuc.ca.gov'; Mike Florio (mf1@cpuc.ca.gov); 'cjs@cpuc.ca.gov'; 
'fer@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Cc: pac@cpuc.ca.gov; mab@cpuc.ca.gov; Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: PG&E's Response to DRA's 12/18/12 letter on PSEP 

Commissioners: 

Enclosed please find PG&E's response to the letter from the Division of Ratepayer Advocates 
you received yesterday (12/18/12). 

Redacted on behalf of Brian Cherry] 

Regulatory Relations 

Redacted 
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


